

Mar Vista Community Council P.O. Box 66871 Mar Vista, CA 90066

> Board of Directors 2011-2012

> > Chair

Sharon Commins smcommins@marvista.org

1<sup>st</sup> Vice Chair

Billi Koontz billi@marvista.org

2<sup>nd</sup> Vice Chair

Chuck Ray chuck@marvista.org

Secretary

Michael Millman michael@marvista.org

Treasurer

BIII Scheding wis@marvista.org

Zone Directors

Zone 1

Babak Nahid

Zone 2

Bill Koontz

Zone 3

Kate Anderson

Zone 4

Michael Milman

Zone 5

Maritza Przekop

Zone 6

Marilyn Marble

At-Large Directors

Sharon Commins Bill Duckett Geoffrey Forgione Yvette Molinaro Chuck Ray Bill Scheding

Community Director

Alex Thompson



Certified Neighborhood Countil August 13, 2002 MARCH 27, 2012

To: The Honorable Bill Rosendahl, Councilmember, City of Los Angeles Council District 11

At its regular meeting, March 13, 2012, the Mar Vista Community Council unanimously approved the following 2 Transportation policy motions:

Whereas, the Mar Vista Community Council recognizes a need to provide parking at light rail and subway stations to maximize ridership,

Therefore, the Mar Vista Community Council strongly recommends the City of Los Angeles and Metro work together to provide or create incentives leading to the provision of parking at or adjacent to stations.

And:

Whereas, the Mar Vista Community Council recognizes that Park-and-Ride options with convenient public transportation and connection to light rail will only increase ridership and its benefits to the urban environment,

Therefore, the Mar Vista Community Council strongly recommends the City of L.A. and Metro work together to provide or create incentives leading to the provision of off-site Park-and-Ride lots designed to geographically expand ridership for light rail and subway lines.

Your consideration of these matters is greatly appreciated,

Sharon Commins, Chair Mar Vista Community Council

smcommins@marvista.org

Cc: Paul Backstrom; METRO